
F.Y.I.
from the Policy Unit
FYI-404
Date: June 2, 2023

SUBJECT: Guam Child Support System Down – UPDATE

This FYI is to inform staff that Guam has reported following Typhoon Mawar, their system is operational again, and the office is open with 
limited staff. 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
*Please do not reply to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing


